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Questions? Contact Gina Shimer, Family Ambassador 
614-361-4205, gshimer.binnses@gmail.com 

NO SCHOOL 

90 MINUTE EARLY  
RELEASE (2:00PM) 

PBIS  
Fundraiser  

Begins 

PBIS  
Fundraiser  

Ends 



F 
A 

M 
I 

L Y N E 
W S 

Hello! Welcome to Binns Elementary School! We are so glad that you 
chose Binns Elementary school as the starting point for your child’s 
education. We trust that you will truly enjoy your time here and will 

work with us to see your child through to their graduation.  
 
 

This Newsletter serves as a way of communicating what is happening 
at the school and to let family members be a part of the day of their 

Binns Elementary School Student. A newsletter will be distributed 
each month to keep you informed of upcoming events and school  
deadlines and to give you insight into the great opportunities and  

achievements of your student and school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello! My name is Gina Shimer and I am your new Family Ambassador 
this year! I have 4 children, 3 of which are at Binns in Kindergarten, 
1st and 3rd (my youngest is yet to come to Binns)! I am a parent just 

like YOU and trying to navigate and fully support my students through 
their education journey.  

 
As the Family Ambassador, I am here for YOU the family member! I 

exist at Binns Elementary to act as a liaison between you and the staff 
and school and ensure that your child has the best experience at Binns 
because of family involvement.  I hope to maintain open communication 

throughout the year and be an advocate for you and your child’s  
education.  

 
Should you need ANYTHING this year or need to be connected with 

ANY resource, please contact me! I am here for YOU and hope to have 
a GREAT year with you and your student! 

 
E-mail: gshimer.binnses@gmail.com Phone: 614-361-4205 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Please use the calendar on the back side of this newsletter to take 
notice of important dates for the month.  

 
Monday Mayday: This will take place bi-monthly where YOU can come 
in and help do general classroom work to help your child’s teacher.  
 
Breakfast Buddies: We will be hosting a time where YOU can eat with 
your student at breakfast. This month we will cover coping strategies 
for your child behavior and anxiety to ensure a successful school year! 
You will also be able to see the PBIS room (or learn what that is!) 
 
Parent Meeting: This meeting will cover strategies to help your child 
be more successful during this school year and how YOU can be a 
HUGE impact! Also it will be a time you can have your questions  
answered. These meetings will take place monthly at different times! 
 

*Information will be sent home for all the above activities 
 

 
 

DON’T FORGET: 
 

There is a Family News Bulletin Board in the Front Office for 
YOU! Look there for information you may need! 

 
PBIS Fundraiser “10s for Binns” will take place September 3rd-
14th. Start saving your dimes now! The class that fills a 2 liter 
will win a prize. (Information will be sent home) 
 
SHOES, SHOES, SHOES!!! And more specifically Tennis Shoes 
on PE Days! Your child must have sneakers on for PE class! 
 
ATTENTION: 4th and 5th grade students... Continue to use 
Aleks.com and StoriaSchool.com for additional resources at 
home. All students should have username and password. If not,  
please ask! 
 
READ, READ, READ!! Spend 20 minutes a day reading with your 
child or encouraging them to read! No better way to spend your     

         day! 
 

 
Meet YOUR 

Family  
Ambassador 
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